
Tasks - Primary 5 
 
 

Literacy 

Write a WINTER or 
SNOW acrostic poem. 
Remember to use all 

your VCOP skills. 

Plan a play where the 
main character wins a 
special prize/award! 

Remember to add stage 
directions. 

Create a diary entry for 
your school closure day 
and illustrate it. Use the 
question words; who, 

what, where, when and 
how to help you.  

Read for enjoyment. 

Numeracy 

Using your symmetry 
skills, can you create 

some symmetrical 
pictures? You could cut 
and stick/glue into your 

scrapbook. 

Create a winter themed 
board game where the 

players need to practise 
their times tables. 

Using the information 
found on the Asda or 
Tesco website, write a 
list of items you could 

purchase using a budget 
of £10. 

Talk to an adult about 
what your have been 

learning about in maths. 
What are your own 

areas for improvement? 
Play games to focus on 
these. Use Sumdog or 

Topmarks. 



Tasks - Primary 5 
 

Time to explore, create and have fun! 

The suggested tasks below are optional. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

Plan a meal for an 
Winter Themed party. 

Remember a drink! List 
the ingredients you 

would need. 

Write down a list of 
things you would need to 

think about to keep 
yourself safe when out 

sledging.  

Participate in moderate 
to vigorous physical 

activity. (Online Zumba? 
Dancing? Circuits?) 

 


